
Good evening, Kiser families, this is principal Merrie Conaway.  Check out this week's Tiger 
Times available here: https://secure.smore.com/n/jr42p .  Report cards went home with 
students on Thursday, so please be sure to review them with your student and make plans 
for even better success during second quarter.  Our PTA's annual fundraiser, Raise Your 
Paws, ends soon so if you have not donated, please do so soon so that our PTA may 
continue to fund enrichment opportunities at Kiser.  As a reminder, students are welcome 
in the building each day at 8:00 and should be picked up no later than 3:45 unless they are 
staying for an approved club or sport.  No supervision is provided outside of these hours, so 
thank you for helping to ensure your student's safety.  This week is our one full week during 
the month of November.  School will be closed November 27th, 28th, and 29th.  Have a 
great evening and we will see you on Monday! 
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